
COVID-19 Syllabus Statement for Students: 

The Office of Student Life will inform faculty of documented COVID-19 related absences, and 
these documented absences for COVID-19 quarantine, isolation, or illness will not be penalized. 
During periods of quarantine, students will continue to attend or watch recordings of classes if 
possible, unless they are unable to do so as a result of symptoms of COVID-19. If a student is in 
isolation, but is able to attend class virtually or watch recordings of class, she will do so. 
Students will contact the professor upon return to class following documented COVID-19 
absences, and work with the faculty member to develop a plan to complete any work missed 
during the illness.  


